
 

 

 
21 February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 5 March 2020  
 
I would like to invite you to our Year 7 Parents’ Evening which is being held on Thursday 5 March 
2020 from 4.00pm to 6.30pm.  
 
This is a highly valued part of the school calendar, which gives you the opportunity to discuss 
academic and pastoral progress with your son’s/daughter’s teachers. 
 
On the evening, after signing-in, please allow extra time to collect and review your son’s/daughter’s 
Year 7 Autumn Term report before discussing it with the teachers during your appointments. These 
progress reports will be available from 3.45pm for your perusal. It is usual for our young people to 
make their own appointments with the teachers and we have enclosed an appointment sheet which 
they should complete directly with the relevant teachers. We would encourage you to meet with as 
many subject teachers as possible.  
 
There will also be available members of the Year 7 Pastoral Team and the Senior Leadership team for 
you to talk to, if you wish.  
 
We do hope that you will be able to attend this important event, please confirm your attendance by 
emailing Mrs Kirwan on pki@birkenheadparkschool.com 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Helen Johnson 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

Reply Slip  
Year 7 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 5 March 2020  

Please return to your child’s Form Tutor as soon as possible 
 
Student’s Name: _________________________   Form: _______________ 
 
Signed: _________________________ (Parent)   Date: ________________ 
         
I would like to see: 
 

Teacher Time: 
Staff to 

complete 

Teacher Time:  
Staff to 

complete 

1. English  5.  

2. Maths  6.  

3. Science   7.   

4.  8.  

 
My preferred range of times is (please tick ONE ONLY) 
 

4.00pm – 4.45pm  

4.45pm – 5.30pm  

5.30pm – 6.30pm   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


